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05.02.2020
CORONAVIRUS- PRECAUTIONS MEASURE BY SCHOOL

Dear parents,
Greetings from The Lawrence School, Lovedale!

Due to prevailing Novel Coronavirus situation in Kerala and other parts of India, we
request all parents and guardians not to plan any visit to the school until the
circumstances gets stabilized.

The school is planning to discourage all visitors entering the school campus, fill further
information for the wellbeing of the students.

| am sure that you will appreciate and support us in this matter for keeping our students
in school safely. Your cooperation in this matter will be highly appreciated.

In case of any emergent requirements, you may kindly contact the school.

Thank you for understanding.

With best wishes

il _

K Prabhakaran

Headmaster



